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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has been a fantastic start to the school year, with the full introduction of our new 

school values and curriculum intent.  As you can see, our values underpin our drive to 

bring our vision to life, ensuring our pupils have the emotional resilience they will need 

to thrive in a modern society once they leave our care and enter the world of work.  

Our new praise system has also been launched, designed to reflect those same values.  

If you check your child's planners you will notice pupils are receiving values stickers 

and sticking them in the praise sheets contained in their planner.  Once they have 

received all 6 values and 300 praises they will receive a bronze enamel badge, then 600 

for a silver enamel badge, and finally 1000 for a gold enamel badge to wear with pride 

on their blazer lapel.  

 

We all like to hear we have done well, so please add your support, and praise to your 

child’s success, and encourage them to achieve their bronze, silver, and gold badges.  

We cannot wait to see them proudly displayed on their blazer lapels. 

Already our pupils are desperate to show us their planners to reveal rows of values 

stickers as they attempt to outperform their peers in friendly competition.  As you can 

see, we have recognised the wonderful work and attitude of our pupils thousands of 

times already, with Year 7 the year to beat at the moment. 

  



 

 

Year Group 

 

POSITIVE 

Year 7 3024 

Year 8 1963 

Year 9 2570 

Year 10 2167 

Year 11 1286 

  11028 

 

Bloxwich Academy is a school that cares, that believes in the right of every pupil to 

have the very best support, both emotionally and academically, and it is your continued 

support that ensures we continue to help our pupils to become successful, resilient, 

and confident individuals. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Prime 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 


